
  

 ASB Awareness 

Event 
 

 

Officers from Batley & Spen Neighbourhood Policing Team will be holding an 
ASB Awareness Event: 
 
 

ON:    Sunday 24th November 2024 

AT:    The Green, Heckmondwike Town Centre 

TIME:  14:00 – 16:00 hrs 

 

Officers will be present at the above location between the times 
stated providing information on anti-social behaviour and crime 
prevention. 
 
Please come along and speak to our officers about any problems you 
may have in the local area. 
 

 

     

  

 


